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TO: All Authorised Dealers 
 The Nigeria Customs Service and Service Providers 
 
NOTICE OF FOREIGN EXCHANGE OFFICERS’ MEETING 
 
This is to inform all Authorised Dealers, the Nigeria Customs Service and the 

Service Providers that the Foreign Exchange Officers’ meeting has been 

scheduled to hold at the Auditorium of the Central Bank of Nigeria Head Office, 

Abuja on Thursday March 25, 2010 at 10.00 am prompt. 

The meeting shall afford Foreign Exchange Officers of banks the opportunity to 

deliberate on the recent developments in the Foreign Exchange Market. 

Please note that representation at the meeting should be for officers who are 

conversant with the operations of the Foreign Exchange Market. 

 

Please be punctual. 

 

                                                                
Batari Musa   
Ag. Director 
Trade & Exchange Department 
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